
DWIGHT LOOK COLLEGE OF ENGRNEERING

Department of Nuclear Engineering

September 16, 2014

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Docket No. 50-059

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO "TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL
INFORMATION REGARDING THE TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY AEROJET GENERAL
NUCLEONICS MODEL 201 MODIFIED REACTOR CONFIRMATORY ACTION
LETTER NO. EA-2013-154."

In response to the letter dated June 13, 2014, an extension to respond is requested. The extension is requested
to facilitate a complete human factors evaluation of the reactor control console design. The human factors
evaluation will be performed in conjunction with the Human Factors & Cognitive Systems Laboratory and
Industrial and Systems Engineering 630, Human Operator in Complex Systems, offered during the fall 2014
semester. This extension would allow the students and faculty participating in the study adequate time to meet
course requirements while assisting the facility with the human factors evaluation. Please extend the response
deadline to December 18, 2014 to coincide with the end of the fall semester.

If you need additional information, please feel free to contact me at (979) 845-4161 or y-hassan@tamu.edu.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on September 16, 2014.

Best regards,

Yassin A. Hassan, Ph.D.
Sallie and Don Davis '61 Professor of Nuclear Engineering
Head, Department of Nuclear Engineering

encl.

337 Zachry Engineering Center
3133 TAMU
College Station, TX 77843-3133

Tel. 979.845.4161 Fax. 979.845.6443
nuclear.tamu.edu
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